
 
 

    

 
Hello District 10 Residents, 

Things are "falling" into place. Pun intended. After just four months in office, we are growing our 

roots in north Fort Worth and would like to thank you. Nearly 200 attended our first-ever District 10 

town hall at Texas Motor Speedway, and we have over 7,000 newsletter subscribers and a 

substantial social media presence! 

While our city continues to grow, please know we are committed to serving and supporting our 

residents with needed communication, services, and infrastructure. 

Thank you for doing your part! New leaders are emerging, volunteering in departments like Code 

Compliance, Keep Fort Worth Beautiful, and Citizens on Patrol. Thank you to those who lead HOA's 

and Neighborhood Associations. Thank you for serving on a Board or Commission, and thanks to 

involved parents, guardians, and teachers in instilling civic duty and teaching our youth the 

importance of giving back. 

Schedule permitting, we are happy to get to know your group and would love to hear and share 

your stories and experiences with all of District 10 and the City of Fort Worth. 

Thank you for sharing this correspondence with businesses, HOAs, residents, neighbors, and friends. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact us. Sign up for our monthly emailed 

newsletter or follow us on social. You'll be glad you did, and we'll be happy you did, too. 

With holidays around the corner, please take time for your family and those you hold dear. Until 

next time, thank you again for your participation and support. We are better together. 

Wishing you the happiest of holidays!
     



 


